BY ANDREW O’LEARY
COURTESY OF LAZY BEE SCRIPTS

Announcing the latest Brindle Players family pantomime!

The show will take place in half term (14th-22nd February 2025)
at St Joseph's Parish Hall, Private Road, Hoghton, PR5 ODE.

Tickets will be on sale very soon via
www.ticketsource.co.uk/BRINDLE-PLAYERS

The Production Team welcomes new members for auditions on
Sunday 15th September.

You must be aged 10 or above to audition.

- Contact brindleplayers@gmail.com for further information




AUDITION
20 CALL OUT

SUNDAY 15TH SEPTEMBER
BY ANDREW O'LEARY ST JOSEPH’S PARISH HALL

COURTESY OF LAZY BEE SCRIPTS

YOUR LOCAL PANTO
NEEDS YOU!

Fancy getting involved with a local community pantomime
group? Brindle Players will be holding open auditions for cast
and chorus for their latest show The Frog Prince.

The show will take place in February half term (14th - 22nd
February 2025) at St Joseph's Parish Hall, Private Road,
Hoghton, PR5 ODE.

Rehearsals for cast are on Thursday evenings, with a cast and
chorus rehearsal on Sunday afternoons from mid September
until the February show run.

A dance and singing audition for all will start at 11lam on
Sunday 15th September. Those interested in auditioning for a
main part should request an audition pack via email and be
prepared to stay later into the afternoon (between 1pm and
4pm) to do a solo audition. You must be aged 10 or above to
audition and we are especially keen to welcome auditionees
with puppetry experience.

We are also open to bringing in additional Production Team
members for this production, no dancing and singing skills
required!

Contact brindleplayers@gmail.com for further information.
www.brindleplayers.co.uk




